
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
TOWN OF ST. STEPHEN 

 
COLLECTION AND DISPOSAL OF GARBAGE AND OTHER MATERIAL 

 
 

Due to increased volumes of household waste being collected the week following 
recycling collection (blue bins), the Town of St. Stephen requests citizens to refrain from 
placing any household furniture, building materials, or any other large items out for 
collection on these weeks. 
 
Your cooperation will assist us in ensuring an effective and efficient service. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


